
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
WPG Resources Ltd (ASX: WPG) released its Financial Statements for the 30 June 
2017 financial year on 29 September 2017. 
A webinar hosted by Wayne Rossiter, CEO, will be held at 4.30pm (AEST) on 
Wednesday 11 October 2017 to discuss the results and to give shareholders an 
opportunity to obtain further information.  To join the meeting please follow the link 
below at 4.30pm (AEST) on Wednesday 11 October 2017: 
https://zoom.us/j/804933935 
Or listen from Telephone: +61 (0)2 8015 2088    Meeting ID: 804 933 935 
Shareholders can submit questions by email in advance of the webinar to 
info@wpgresources.com.au.  
It is recommended that participants join the meeting 5-10 minutes early to ensure 
your computer is set up by the meeting start time.   
A recording of the webinar will be on the Company’s website following the meeting. 

Further Information 
For further information please contact WPG’s Executive Chairman, Bob Duffin or 
CEO Wayne Rossiter on (02) 9251 1044. 

Forward-Looking Statements 
This document may include forward-looking statements.  Forward-looking 
statements include, but are not limited to statements concerning WPG’s planned 
activities, including but not limited to mining and exploration programs, and other 
statements that are not historical facts.  When used in this document, the words 
such as “could”, “plan”, “estimate”, “expect”, “intend”, “may”, “potential”, “should” 
and similar expressions are forward-looking statements.  In addition, summaries of 
Exploration Results and estimates of Mineral Resources and Ore Reserves could 
also be forward looking statements.  Although WPG believes that its expectations 
reflected in these forward-looking statements are reasonable, such statements 
involve risks and uncertainties and no assurance can be given that actual results 
will be consistent with these forward-looking statements. 
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